Memorial to General Synod

From the Youth Members of General Synod

We, as youth members of General Synod 2025, wish to express our thanks to Sheilagh McGlynn, Animator for Youth Ministries, for her excellence in running the current and past iterations of the Youth at General Synod program for youth delegates, and in general for her excellence in uplifting youth ministry across the Anglican Church of

Canada.

Thank your for the route

and fashion you lead us

and fashion you lead us

and help us - Mason

Amber Gau Amber Gaultois With thanks for your Thanks bhy for all you dog" ministry, in Christ. all your Jencouragement! Thank you so auch 00 ~ Vaberie Couldn't do this Thank you for Thankyer So much Thank you for welcoming me most this incredible community at youth. Without your for all you do!! , charate Thank you! - Gias being -Beck Thank you for Futumn 4 (haks work, God blass! Jaedon! - Veny Hallow Thank you for your Thank you so support and guidana throughout the week? -Victoria® thank you for your continued Thank you so very much guidance through out for everything Sheilagh this neek - Becca God Bless Pau. Adam